
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: February 12, 2018 
 
To: Pastors, Parish Administrators, Principals and Eucharistic 

Congress Coordinators 
 
CC:  Parish Secretaries 
 
From: Tatiana Villa, Media and Communications Specialist, Office of 

Communications 
 

Re: Promotional Materials for the 2018 Eucharistic Congress  
           

 
Free promotional materials are available for the 2018 Eucharistic Congress!  
 
Materials are available in English and Spanish and can be shared with friends, 
used in bulletins/newsletters or displayed in high foot traffic areas. 
 
Social media graphics are available below: 
 

• Social Media (English) – PNG 
• Social Media (Spanish) - PNG 
• Social Media (English) – JPG 
• Social Media (Spanish) – JPG 

 
When posting on social media about the Eucharistic Congress, please use our 
official hashtag: #ATLEC2018 
 
Each location will receive two posters with English and Spanish on both sides 
(flyers are not available this year). Bulletin covers and graphics for internal 
television systems will be available online soon. Sample announcements are 
attached. 
 
Please advertise the congress at your parish, school or mission! For more 
information or to order more posters, please email 
communications@archatl.com.  
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Pulpit Announcement 
Archbishop Gregory, Bishop Shlesinger, and Bishop-Elect Konzen invite you to 
join them at this year’s annual Eucharistic Congress, June 1-2 at the Georgia 
International Convention Center. Be energized by music, inspired by dynamic 
speakers and fellowship with other Catholics around the archdiocese! For more 
information, please visit congress.archatl.com. 
 
Bulletin Announcement 
Archbishop Gregory, Bishop Shlesinger, and Bishop-Elect Konzen invite you to 
join them at this year’s Eucharistic Congress, June 1st-2nd at the Georgia 
International Convention Center. This year’s event features a Middle School 
track, dynamic speakers, and lots of opportunities for spiritual enrichment, 
including Eucharistic Adoration and Confession. 
 
Be energized by music, inspired by dynamic speakers and fellowship with other 
Catholics around the archdiocese! For more information, please visit 
congress.archatl.com. 
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